
 
 

INVITATION TO BID 
 

23-105 
EM NORTH SPILLWAY FENCE REFURBISH 

 
The District is currently seeking bids to have a new fence built at the Eagle Mountain North 
Spillway. The vendor will provide and construct approximately 1,800 linear feet of 8' tall security 
fencing with 2' of barbed and razor wire, for a total of 10’ tall. 
 
Bids for the above-referenced project will be accepted by the Tarrant Regional Water District, 
Purchasing Department, electronically via the CivCast Procurement Website prior to 2:00 P.M. 
CST, March 14, 2023.    
 
Bids must be in the actual possession of Tarrant Regional Water District prior to the exact time 
and date indicated in this Request. Any submittal received after the foresaid time, will not be 
accepted. 
 
Documents may be downloaded at the following procurement website: 
 
https://www.civcastusa.com/project/63efdd6188629f4b3161fbc1/summary 
 
Respondents are responsible for obtaining all related documents including but not limited to 
future Addenda. The District will not be held responsible for the failure of the Respondent to 
obtain all related documents. 
 
The Tarrant Regional Water District reserves the right to adopt the most advantageous response 
to the Invitation to Bid and other parts of the Contract Documents, or any applicable Statute or 
Code. 
 
 

https://www.civcastusa.com/project/63efdd6188629f4b3161fbc1/summary

